Free Late-Night Breakfast Planned for
SWOSU Students

04.18.2007

A free late-night breakfast is planned for SWOSU students on the night before spring
semester finals begin on the Weatherford campus.

The pancake and sausage breakfast will be held on Wednesday, May 2, from 10-11:30
p.m. in the Memorial Student Center. All SWOSU students are invited and encouraged

to attend.
Various SWOSU administrators and staff will be fixing and serving the meal.



